
Dear editors and reviewers: 

Thank you very much for considering our revised manuscript entitled “Monomorphic 

Epitheliotropic Intestinal T-cell Lymphoma with bone marrow involved: A case 

report ” (Manuscript NO: 88793, Case Report) .We appreciate the careful review and 

constructive comments provided by the reviewers of our manuscript. We have studied 

the comments carefully and provided answers in a point-by-point manner to each of 

the reviewers’ questions. We had made corrections which we hope are suitable for 

publication in World Journal of Clinical Cases. Below are our answers for questions 

raised by the reviewers. 

Reviewer #1: 

Specific Comments to Authors: 

The manuscript topic is actual, as monomorphic epithelial intestinal T-cell lymphoma 

is a rare intestinal lymphoma. 

Response: Thank you for your advice.The manuscript reports a patient diagnosed 

with monomorphic epithelial intestinal T-cell lymphoma.MEITL is a rare intestinal 

primary T-cell lymphoma with aggressive behavior, a high risk of severe 

life-threatening complications, and a poor prognosis. The diagnosis of MEITL should 

be based on clinical manifestations, pathological features, immunohistochemistry and 

genetic testing results.Due to the rarity of this disease, more relevant studies and case 

reports are needed. Herein, we report one rare case of monomorphic epithelial 

intestinal T-cell lymphoma in a 52-year-old female.Thank you very much for your 

comments and suggestions. 

 

 


